
NOTICE 

 

The Heard County Board of 

Commissioners Monthly Board 

Meeting scheduled for  

Tuesday, March 24, 2020  

at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled due to 

the CDC restrictions on public 

gatherings due to the  

COVID-19 Virus.  

We will publish appropriate 

notification when a reschedule date 

has been decided. 

 


